

ORVILLE L. O'NEILL GRAND SECRETARY P.O. BOX 446 WACO, TEXAS 76703

BUS: (254) 753-7395 FAX: (254) 753-2944 E-MAIL: gs@grandsecretaryoftx.org

January 26, 2016

Hon. Pedro Alejandro Villanueva Escabi, Grand Chancellor Grand Lodge of Andres Quintana Roo, Mexico Circuito Copan Mz 14, Lt 6 Sm 15, Cancun, Quintana Roo, 77500 Mexico

Dear Brother Escabi,

We are pleased to inform you that in response to your request, The Grand Lodge of Texas does hereby extend Fraternal relations with your Grand Lodge.

Should your Grand Lodge exchange Grand Representatives, we would be pleased to accept your recommendation of the individual for Grand Representative of the Grand Lodge of Texas near the Grand Lodge of Andres Quintana Roo, Mexico and to recommend a Grand Representative of the Grand Lodge of Andres Quintana Roo, Mexico near the Grand Lodge of Texas.

We look forward to many years of joyous and fruitful relations between our two Grand Lodges.

Sincerely and fraternally,

Orville L. O'Neill Grand Secretary

Orillo f. Ohill

cc: John A. Hughes, Chairman, Fraternal Relations Wendell P. Miller, Grand Master, Grand Lodge of Texas